

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

Warmest greetings from Canaan Airbase in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

"And the Word was made flesh, and dwelt among us, and we beheld His glory as of the only begotten of the Father, full of grace and truth." John 1:14

We can celebrate this Christmas season because He came; paid at great price the sin debt of all mankind, and He won the victory on Calvary's cross. It would be hard to celebrate at all if He did not arise fron that tomb. Because He lives, we too have eternal life in Him! Hallelujah, what a Saviour!

We have been busy with aircraft maintenance, and studying for my Flight Instructor renewal that is required every two years. Bro Seth Canady is close to finishing his Commercial pilots license. Bro Sam Sanderlin, missionary in the Cameroon, will arrive here the first week of January for recurrent training in visual and instrument flight operations.

Hangar Update: Praise the Lord, we now have made deposit and secured the price at \$12,250 each the two Quonset hangars! Thanks so much to each of you that has prayed and given for this project. We hope to soon have the remainder of the funds needed to accomplish the concrete foundation work. So, please continue to pray with us! Yes, God can!

It is with blessing and heartfelt gratitude that we send out these prayer letters to you dear faithful folks that enable us to serve our Lord here at Mission Aero.

Wishing you and yours a most blessed Christmas, and a most fruitful New Year! Keep Looking Up!

Under HIS' Wings, Jack and Jonnie

"And she shall bring forth a son, and thou shalt call his name JESUS: for he shall save his people from their sins." Matthew 1:21

